
                  
Newsletter – Summer Term Roundup 2023 

SCHOOL NEWS 

                           
                 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
This is the final newsletter of this academic year and I would like to say a huge THANK YOU for your continued 

support– we all really appreciate it. When I read and commented on all of the pupil reports, it was so pleasing 
so see the progress and personal achievements made by everyone.   
 
We have had some truly memorable moments this year – a few of my favourites include the whole school 
Christmas sing-along; attending Woodrow Residential with Year 5; watching Foundation take part in their 

first sports day; and finally, watching Year 6 perform an amazing Oliver show. Following on from these, I’m 
looking forward to next year already!   
 
In September, we will be holding parent/ teacher coffee mornings – this will be an opportunity for you to 
meet your child’s new class teacher and to find out information regarding their curriculum subjects and 
planned trips and visitors. They will take place from the week of 11th September and the confirmed dates 

will be circulated in September.    
 

We are pleased to welcome Miss Iqbal to the teaching team and from September, we are welcoming Miss 
Richardson who is a new LSA who will be working in Year 5.  

 
As we come to the end of this school year, we again would like to say good luck to Miss Shafique and Mrs 

Wainwright who are moving to their new schools in September. We thank them both their hard work and 
dedication to the pupils and we wish them well.   
 

Over the summer break, if you require any support or guidance, the school office email will be check on an 
adhoc basis or an alternatively if the message is more pressing, then please message myself via ClassDojo.  
 
Finally, we hope you have a lovely summer break and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 5 th 

September.   
 

 
Mrs. Katherine Mann  

Headteacher 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 



Water Safety 

 

Extra – Curricular Term Dates 2023  

Please see our Clubs Timetable for the Autumn Term.  All the details of how to book can be found on our 
school website under Curriculum & Enrichment/Clubs.  

 



Music Tuition at Hughenden 
 
We work with a number of providers who deliver private music lessons to children throughout the school 
day.  We will be organising some taster assemblies in the Autumn Term for children to see what’s on offer.  
Children have the opportunity of learning guitar taught through Little Strummers, brass taught through The 
Bucks Music Trust and, piano and singing through Music Tutors 4 U.  Please look at our website for their 
contact details; Curriculum & Enrichment/Clubs.  
 
School Uniform 

 
As noted in our uniform policy, parents can purchase non-branded uniform widely from local 

supermarkets.  For example, if KS2 children prefer to wear a cardigan, a plain navy cardigan is perfectly 
acceptable. 

 
 



Dolce  
Please see the attached letter regarding the phasing out of the direct debit payment option.  
From w/c 21st August 2023 ALL existing Direct Debit accounts will be cancelled and accounts will be set 
to ‘cash’.  
 
Future Ways to Pay 
Parents can make a payment online by logging on to their SG account and clicking [account] - [make a card 
payment] or by contacting customer care on 01942 707709 (option 1).   Please ensure any balances on 
your account are paid before the end of July. 

 

 

 
 

         
 



             Here is the complete list of Term Dates and inset days for the 2023/2024 term 

 
  



DIARY DATES 2023 
 

5th September 2023 Start of Autumn Term 
 

w/c 11th September 2023 Meet the Teacher Coffee Mornings 
 

29th September 2023 PTA Quiz 

 
4th October 2023 Parents Phonics Workshop 

 

10th October 2023 World Mental Health Day 
 

11th October 2023 Open Classrooms 3.30-4pm 

 
12th October 2023 Open Day to prospective parents 9.30am 

 
w/c 16th October 2023 PTA Halloween Disco – date/details to be confirmed 

 

20th October 2023 INSET DAY 
 

6th November 2023 Remembrance Assembly 
Parents Evening – times to be confirmed 
(book on eSchools from 1/10/23) 

8th November 2023 Parents Evening – times to be confirmed 
(book on eSchools from 1/10/23) 

9th November 2023 Open Day to prospective parents, 9.30am 

 
10th November 2023 Diwali Mufti Day – PTA led 

 
w/c 13th November 2023 Anti-Bullying Week 

 

17th November 2023 Children in Need 
 

w/c 20th November 2023 Road Safety Week 
 

5th December 2023 KS1 Nativity - AM 
 

6th December 2023 KS1 Nativity – PM 
 

13th December 2023 School Fayre  
 

15th December 2023 Christmas Carols 
Christmas Jumper Day 

18th December 2023 
 

PTA Disco – TBC + Mufti 

9th January 2024 Open Day to prospective parents, 9.30am 
 

24th -28th June 2024 Travelling Book Fayre 

 
29th June 2024 Village Day – rescheduled date from 2023 

 
 


